
The Future of English At Large: A Few Minutes of Your Time Could Have a Big Impact 

Senator Cindy Friedman has filed Amendment #292 to secure funding for English At Large in the FY 2019 
Massachusetts State Budget.  

Your voice will make a difference!  Call your Senator TODAY to secure his/her support for Amendment #292 
to sustain important local educational services for immigrants in your community.       
We have provided a very short script for you:    

After your calls, please send a short email to Maureen (ed@englishatlarge.org) letting us know how the 
senators or staff responded.  
Thank you for your advocacy of behalf of English At Large!  
 

The Script 

 
Hello, this is ________ [your name].  I’m calling from _______ [your town] on behalf of English At 
Large, an organization I support.  
 
Background 
In November our Executive Director, Maureen Willis, met with your staff to explain that DESE [the 
Department of Elementary and Secondary Education (pronounced DEH-see)] funding will no longer be 

available to the organization after July 1, 2018. 
 
This funding enables English At Large to provide English language services and to help immigrants in 
your district become better integrated into their communities.  
 
Last year alone, EAL programs empowered over 500 immigrants and refugees to access health and 
other community resources, advance their education, support their children, secure employment, and 
obtain citizenship. 
 

More than 240 volunteers are engaged in this work, all organized, trained, and supported by EAL staff 
as tutors, conversation group facilitators, career mentors, book group leaders, and teachers of 
Beginner English.    
 
DESE funding represents almost half of the funding for English At Large services for your immigrant 
constituents in ______ [name of town]. We need your help, as a State Senator, to keep these services 
available to your constituents. 
 
Call to Action 
Please help us by doing the following: 
 • Join in the effort to restore state funding for EAL programs.  Senator Cindy Friedman 

has filed Amendment #292 to the Senate Budget to secure funding for English At 
Large.  Please vote to pass Amendment #292 to ensure that this funding is included in 
the FY 19 Massachusetts State Budget.    

 
Thank you for your interest and support!  
 

mailto:ed@englishatlarge.org


 

EAL Service Area Senators - 2018 
 
Michael J. Barrett  
Senator (Democrat) Third Middlesex – Bedford, Carlisle, Concord, Lexington Waltham 
Phone: 617-722-1572 
Fax: 617-626-0898 
Email: Mike.Barrett@masenate.gov 
   
William N. Brownsberger 
Senator (Democrat) Second Suffolk and Middlesex - Belmont 
Phone: 617-722-1280 
Email: William.Brownsberger@masenate.gov 
  
Cindy Friedman 
Senator (Democrat) Fourth Middlesex – Arlington, Billerica, Burlington, Lexington, Woburn 
Phone: 617-722-1432 
Fax: 617-722-1004 
Email: Cindy.Friedman@masenate.gov 
    
James B. Eldridge 
Senator (Democrat) Middlesex and Worcester – Acton, Ayer, Boxborough, Littleton 
Phone: 617-722-1120 
Fax: 617-722-1089 
Email: James.Eldridge@masenate.gov 
   
Patricia D. Jehlen 
Senator (Democrat) Second Middlesex – Medford, Winchester 
Phone: 617-722-1578 
Fax: 617-722-1117 
Email: Patricia.Jehlen@masenate.gov 
    
Jason M. Lewis 
Senator (Democrat) Fifth Middlesex – Reading, Wakefield, Stoneham, Winchester 
Phone: 617-722-1206 
Email: Jason.Lewis@masenate.gov 
  
Bruce E. Tarr 
Senator (Republican) First Essex and Middlesex – North Reading, Wilmington 
Phone: 617-722-1600 
Fax: (617) 722-1310 
Email: Bruce.Tarr@masenate.gov 


